
 

17 June 2016 

 

Another Friday has arrived and another week closer to the Summer holidays. 
Thank you to all of the people involved in the Queen’s party and for everyone 
who attended. I’m sure you’ll agree that it was a wonderful showcase of our 
village and a celebration of the people who live and work here. 
As school is being used as a polling station on Thursday we will be going as a 
school to Maryport. Whilst we’re there we will be at The Wave for Clip n 
Climb, visiting the Maritime Museum and investigating the harbour area. We 
will be leaving just after registration and returning before the end of school 
so drop off and collection times will be unaffected. All children will need a 
packed lunch and school uniform must be worn. 
Please don’t forget to vote for Troy in the Share a Story competition - voting 
closes today. Being in the last 3 of a national competition is an amazing 
achievement and we’re very proud of him. Vote at itv.com/shareastory 
We have had 3 new interactive whiteboards installed in school this week, to 
add to the one installed earlier this year to help with the leaching and  
learning in all classrooms of the school. As technology is increasingly an  
essential part of our daily lives we’re now able to share and discuss work  
instantly – something we will be doing through our website and twitter. 
Our new website went live last week. Part of the website has been dedicated 
to “How to...” as a guide to the methods and strategies we use to teach, sup-
port and challenge the children in our school. If you have anything you would 
like to have added please let your child’s class teacher know. 
Hope you have a fantastic weekend. 

Outstanding Raffle Prizes. 
The following tickets are waiting to be claimed after the Queens birthday 
celebration raffle. 
BLUE 984~175 ORANGE 745~763~767  DEEP PINK 61 
If the prizes are not claimed  by Friday 24th June, they will be saved for the 
next raffle we have in school. 



Dates for your Diaries 
Thursday 23rd June Maryport Day 

Thursday 21st July Break for Summer 
 

After School Clubs 
Art Club Monday 3.15—4.15 pm 

Cheerleading Tuesday 3.20—4.20 pm 
Karate Wednesday 3.45—4.45 pm  

Settlement Art Club 
Could the children attending the Settlement Art Club, please bring some old 
clothing to school on Monday. The art club will be using acrylic paint, and we 
would not like your child to get paint on their uniform. 

Uniform Orders 
Attached to the newsletter is a uniform order. We are now using West Lakes 
Embroidery from Maryport.  If you are unsure about your child’s size, you can 
go the shop on Senhouse Street and try the uniform on. You can either order 
the uniform through school with full payment or go into the shop and order. 

Milk in KS1 
Just a reminder to KS1 parents to pay milk money. If you DO NOT wish your 
child to receive milk please let Miss Skelton know.  

Purple /Non Uniform Day for Kidsafe. 
On Friday 24th June we are having purple/non uniform day. Children may 
come to school in non uniform, preferably wearing something purple.  
Children will be fined £1.00 if not wearing uniform! Monies raised will be 
shared between Kidsafe and our school  to support Kidsafe awareness. There 
will be activities taking place throughout the day.  
 
Please support this worthwhile fundraiser ~ thank you. 


